
From: Richard 

 

I wish to voice my concerns regarding this above reference item: (AB 21-01) 

 
1. Our own Sherriff has claimed emergency water issues - is it wise to allow 

new ag wells at the volume that is projected- 

2. This is not some farm land way out, this abuts a huge residential 
subdivision that provides this county with high volume of property tax 

dollars. 
3. This subdivision is loaded with children - true - cannabis is legal - but so 

is whiskey and other spirits but yet most communities do not allow 
development of bars or production plants within a certain distance. 

Regardless what the distance is - this size operation is risky to the 
environment and people of Lake County. 

4. As a long time residence of this county I now and always wanted this 
county to be successful. Has any thought been given to the fact that if this 

size operation in anyway impacts the value of homes and can be proven in 
court, can you imagine what kind of bill our county potentially might endure 

from filing by the potential of diminished value. 
5. Overall- I believe that the approval of this project will be a reckless 

decision by the Board of Supervisors without at least an EIR.  

6. You were voted in to represent the people of this County.  
 

thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 

Richard Thomas 
Hidden Valley Lake, Calif. 

On behalf of myself and 4 additional family members 
 


